
TESORO HIGH SCHOOL 
CHORAL MUSIC PATRONS OF THE ARTS 

 
 Did you know that Tesoro High School has a wonderful choral music 
department?  This group of students will be performing throughout the year 
around Orange County.  As you know, many fine art program budgets have been 
reduced or cut in school districts across our country and state.  In order to keep 
our fine program running, we need to solicit outside support from parents, family, 
and friends.  The Choral Music Department at Tesoro High School under the 
leadership of Mr. Keith Hancock has developed a Patron of the Arts program 
entitled: 

“GEMS IN OUR CROWN” 
 Individuals, families, and businesses that wish to support vocal music or a 
specific student are encouraged to participate.  There are a variety of 
sponsorship levels. 
 

 Diamond    Emerald      Ruby       Sapphire      Pearl 
  $1000.00+     $500.00      $250.00        $100.00       $50.00 

 
All of our patrons will be recognized in each of our concert programs throughout 
the year.  Please take a moment and fill out the attached form.  On behalf of the 
current and future vocal music students, we thank you for your consideration.   
 
 
Name: ________________________________ Phone: ___________________ 
 
Address: ________________________________________________________ 
 
City: __________________________ State: _______   Zip: _______________ 
 
Yes, I am happy to be listed as a Patron of the Arts!  Enclosed is my check 
(made payable to Tesoro HS Choral Music Boosters) for:  

 
(Circle One) 

 
Diamond  Emerald       Ruby            Sapphire       Pearl 

       $1000.00+               $500.00           $250.00   $100.00      $50.00 
 
Please send donations to: 
Keith Hancock 
Tesoro HS 
1 Tesoro Creek Rd. 
Las Flores, CA 92688 
 
We thank you wholeheartedly for your support of Tesoro High 
School Choral Music!  
 


